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This incident summary provides information on reportable incidents and safety advice for the NSW 
mining industry. To report an incident to the NSW Resources Regulator: phone 1300 814 609 24 hours a 
day, 7 days a week. 

At a glance 
High level summary of emerging trends and our recommendations to operators. 

TYPE NUMBER 

Reportable incident total 27 

Summarised incident total 1 

Summarised incidents 
INCIDENT TYPE SUMMARY COMMENTS TO INDUSTRY 

Dangerous incident 
IncNot0042025 
Open cut coal 
Roads or other 
vehicle operating 
areas 

 

A dozer and dump truck collided when 
both were reversing at an overburden 
dump. Nobody was injured. 
 

 
 

Mobile plant operators should 
always maintain situational 
awareness and pay attention to 
the movement and proximity of 
other machinery. 
Workers must use all available 
aids such as mirrors, cameras and 
awareness systems, particularly 
when reversing, and establish 
positive communications in 
accordance with documented 
procedures. 
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Note: While the majority of incidents are reported and recorded within a week of the event, some are 
notified outside this time period. The incidents in this report therefore have not necessarily occurred in 
a one-week period. All newly recorded incidents, whatever the incident date, are reviewed by the Chief 
Inspector and senior staff each week. For more comprehensive statistical data refer to our annual 
performance measures reports. 
© State of New South Wales through Regional NSW 2022 You may copy, distribute, display, download and otherwise freely deal with this publication for any purpose, provided 
that you attribute Regional NSW as the owner. However, you must obtain permission if you wish to charge others for access to the publication (other than at cost); include the 
publication in advertising or a product for sale; modify the publication; or republish the publication on a website. You may freely link to the publication on a departmental website. 

Disclaimer: The information contained in this publication is based on knowledge and understanding at the time of writing (April 2022) and may not be accurate, current or 
complete. The State of New South Wales (including Regional NSW), the author and the publisher take no responsibility, and will accept no liability, for the accuracy, currency, 
reliability or correctness of any information included in the document (including material provided by third parties). Readers should make their own inquiries and rely on their own 
advice when making decisions related to material contained in this publication. 

 

DOCUMENT CONTROL 

CM9 reference RDOC22/63273 

Mine safety reference ISR22-16 

Date published 29 April 2022 

Approved by Deputy Chief Inspector 
Office of the Chief Inspector 

 

 

 

 

 


	At a glance
	Summarised incidents

